
Copy of the letter No.P1- 43946/89 (Circular No.21/89) dt.4.10.1989 of the Chief Conservator of 
Forests, Trivandrum  addressed to all Conservator of Forests, All Divisional Forest Officers, All 
Wildlife Warden/ Wildlife Preservation officer, All working Plan officers 

……………………………………………… 

It has come to the notice of the undersigned that in some of the forest divisions Acacia 
plantations are being raised even now in the reserve forests although there are clear directions to 
the contrary. 

Hence all the subordinate officers are directed not to undertake planting of Acacia in the 
reserve forests.  If any area is to be planted with Acacia in the reserve forests, prior approval of 
Chief Conservator’s Council is necessary. All the officers are requested to follow these 
instructions scrupulously. 

The receipt of the circular should be acknowledged. 

     Sd/-  

     (G.MUKUNDAN) 

Principal Chief Conservator of Forests. 

 
 

Endt. On A4-10733/89(K. Dis) dt.18.11.1989 

Copy to sections CH, ML, TR, & VC, HA JS, SS & AA & Stock copy to A4 for favour 
of information. 

 

For  Conservator of Forests. 


